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If you have been following Rylee 
our Tail-Wagging Tutor, on her 
Travel Blog, please post a comment 
to let her know!      

                                                           
https://ryleesdogblog.blogspot.com/  

 https://gilmanlibrary.org/rylees-blog 

Pick up the latest copy of Book-

Page at the Circulation desk.       

Join us for Book Bingo, 3:15 to 

4:15 pm on Thursday April 20th. 

https://ryleesdogblog.blogspot.com/
https://gilmanlibrary.org/rylees-blog


 New additions to the collection  

Sm-Ar-Ti-Es 

Science Club 

meets next on 

April 13th. 

Meeting at 

3:30 PM on 

the 2nd 

Thursday of 

each month,     

Sm-Ar-Ti-Es 

Science club 

presents a   

specific topic 

by reading a 

short picture 

book togeth-

er, then doing 

a related 

group project 

or craft.  This 

encourages 

children to    

explore and 

experiment 

with science. 

SIGN-UP IS            

REQUIRED  


